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Temporary changes in traffic conditions  

As we continue to construct the Mount Waverley water main, temporary changed traffic 

conditions will be in place on High Street Road, between Stephenson Road and Lawrence 

Road, from Sunday 4 August.  

What are we doing 

Works at the intersection of Fleet Street and High Street Road require a full road 

closure. These works will be undertaken at night between the hours of 10pm and 5am.  

During this time, local traffic will be detoured around the work area: 

• East bound via Lechte Road and Lawrence Road 

• West bound via Stewart Street, St Albans Street and Charles Street 

• Refer to map over page for more details. 

You will see an increase in heavy construction vehicles in the area. To ensure safety of 

vehicles and road users on local streets ensure no vehicles are left parked on the 

roadside instead utilise private driveway carports/garage  

Please keep in mind that because of these temporary road closures, there will be limited 

on-street parking available in neighbouring streets.  

What to expect 

Timing of works: Detours will be in place nightly between 10pm and 5am. Works 

begin Sunday 4 August and are expected to take three weeks to complete.  

Pedestrian access:  Footpaths at the intersection of Fleet Street will be closed with a 

detour in place. All other footpaths will remain open.  

Traffic flow: Increased vehicle movement. Traffic management will be in place to help 

you safely move around the area. Please follow the signs and any directions from the 

traffic control staff. Buses will continue to run on High Street Road as scheduled. 

 

 

 

 



   

Melbourne Water is owned by the Victorian Government. 
We manage Melbourne’s water supply catchments, remove and 
treat most of Melbourne’s sewage, and manage rivers and 
creeks and major drainage systems throughout the Port Phillip 
and Westernport region. 

Location of works 

 

Thank you 

We appreciate our work can be disruptive and thank you for your understanding. Works 

may be rescheduled in the event of unexpected impacts. 

 

 

 

 

Figure 1: Local traffic detour routes 


